
 
 

 
 

 

Aug. 8, 2017 

SOME ONLINE SERVICES 
 CURRENTLY UNAVAILABLE    

 
 

Due to a major system upgrade, limited civil jurisdiction online services are 
currently unavailable.  We expect the issues to be resolved by 5:00 p.m. Aug. 
9, 2017.  Online services impacted are:   
 

• Limited Civil Court Reservation System (CRS) 
• Limited Civil Case Summary 
• Limited Civil Party Name Search 
• Limited Civil Case Calendar 

 
No interruption of other website services is anticipated.   
 
The Los Angeles Superior Court thanks you for your patience as we transition 
to a new case management system for limited jurisdiction civil cases.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience. 
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